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Delivered Text:

Dear Chairman Yamane and members of the Committee. My name is Karen
Kuba-Hori with the Hawaii United Okinawa Association. I am speaking in
support of HB 3279.

What this bill does is to amend the language of an appropriation we received
for fiscal year 2006 - 2007 and clarifies further the intent and purpose of
that appropriation.

Thank you very much.

Karen Kuba-Hori


